
A variety of our 55 & Better activities have gone “virtual” and are now being 

offered via Zoom. We can help you get started on your electronic device! 

 Bingo Madness – Mondays and Fridays at 11:00 a.m., and the second 

Tuesday of each month at 7:00 p.m. Prizes may be picked up on the first 

Tuesday of each month at the Rokeby Center, 1709 Rokeby Avenue, 23325. 

 Virtual Presentations – Wednesdays at 11:00 a.m. with Guest Facilitators. 

 “Thought-Provoking Thursday” weekly at 11:00 a.m. Fun games, trivia, 

throwback days and much more! 

If you are interested in participating in these fun, recreational opportunities, 

please send us an email at SeniorPrograms@CityofChesapeake.net and indicate 

that you would like your email address added to our Master List to receive 

invitations to virtual activities. 

We ask for your patience as we continue our phased reopening of more programs 

and offerings. Reopening decisions will be based, first and foremost, on assuring 

the maximum degree of safety for our patrons and our staff members. We take 

into account the Governor’s guidelines as well as those for the City, the CDC, and 

the Chesapeake Health Department along with input from the parks and 

recreation industry. Among the factors involved are facility/amenity size, current 

programming and number of participants, cleaning standards, and so forth. For all 

Parks, Recreation and Tourism updates, please check the Parks, Recreation and 

Tourism Facebook page, our COVID-related Information and Updates website 

page, or by calling 757-382-6411. 
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